
Dillard Hosts Coast Guard Industry Day

As part of NOLA Navy Week, Dillard University will play host to the U.S. Coast Guard for their
"Industry Day" on Friday, April 13, 2012. Held in Georges Auditorium, the morning event will
have different mariners and marine sector representatives speak about various issues including
those of safety, security and vessel inspection processes. The event is free and open to the
public and the Dillard community.

  

Learn more  about the event here... or

  

Read more  about it here
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http://www.nola.com/military/index.ssf/2012/04/coast_guard_seeks_regulatory_m.html
http://www.d8.uscgnews.com/go/doc/425/1361039/

